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PA FBLA--Bruce Boncal

From: adviserlist-bounces@mailman.intradatechnologies.com on behalf of PA FBLA--Bruce 
Boncal <bboncal@pafbla.us>

Sent: Sunday, March 19, 2017 1:54 PM
To: adviserlist@mailman.intradatechnologies.com
Subject: [Adviserlist] SLC Alert #01 -- Seeking FBLA Adviser Retiree Information
Attachments: ATT00001.txt

Importance: High

Dear FBLA Advisers 
  
This is the time of the year when educators in school systems across the Commonwealth begin to announce 
their retirements.  As we have done in the past, Pennsylvania FBLA will recognize its retiring advisers at the 
2017 State Leadership Conference in Hershey. 
  
If you are a retiring FBLA adviser or if you know of someone who is retiring as an FBLA adviser, please 
complete the very short online form. 
  
https://pafbla.wufoo.com/forms/rmlu75807bmlvn/ 
 
Thanks. 
Please reply as soon as possible. 
  
Bruce 
 
 

 
 


